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CANCELLATION OF NOTIFICATION

Ref: Notification  dated  10.01.2025

The referred notification for the selection of Trainee Analyst Chemistry at Quality Evaluation Laboratory,Spices
Board,Narela,Delhi stands cancelled due to Administartive reasons.

DIRECTOR(ADMN.)I/C
Kochi -25
16.01.2025

Hindi version follows. 
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